
August 2, 2016

Notice of Recording of Non-operating Losses (foreign exchange losses)

Oji Holdings Corporation (hereinafter called “the Company”) announces that in the three 
months ended June 30, 2016 (April 1, 2016 to June 30, 2016), non-operating expenses (foreign 
exchange losses) were recorded as follows;

1.Details of Non-operating losses
Due to recent fluctuations in foreign currency exchange rates, in the three months ended June 

30, 2016, foreign exchange losses of ¥10,985 million were recorded as non-operating expenses.
This was primarily the effect of change in exchange evaluation of foreign currency receivables 

and payables applied to exchange rate as of June 30, 2016. Therefore, the amount of the loss 
may change with future fluctuations in foreign exchange rates.

2.Impact on business performances
For details on the impact of the aforementioned non-operating expenses (foreign exchange 

losses) on business performances, please refer to the “Summary of  Consolidated Financial and 
Business Results for the First Quarter of the Year Ending March 2017” released today.
Consolidated forecasts released May 13, 2016, is not changed. Should there occur any need for 

revision of the financial forecast in the future, the Company will make an announcement 
immediately.
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